3rd June, 1958,

Hon'ble

Sri Kadilal Manjappa,
40, Andree Road,
Langford Town,
Bangalore 2,

Dear Mr. Manjappa,

We both were very happy to learm that you
have joined the new Mysore Cabinet and that the most
important portfolio of Revenue is again in your able
hands,

We both send you our warmest felicitations
and all best wishes, and we shall be looking forward to
gee you and your family upon our return to Bangalore,

With our kind regards to Mrs, Manjappa

and yourself,

Yours very sincerely,

(Dr. S. ROERICH)
C/o. The Indian Bank Ltd.,
Bangalore Cantonment,
Mysore State, South India,




